
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 4/14/2013 8:56:57 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Gonzalez, Nuria (nuria.gonzalez@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Symposium prep?

I will check with Nuria - but I think he is in the LA office lues and maybe - if Nuria tells us OK - 
sneak in 15 mins of a video conference
If that doesn't work we could do it by phone - or wait till he is in SF for the 5/8 meeting

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 03:11 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Subject: Symposium prep?

Carol

Do you want to get together or just have a phone call to talk about Mike’s potential remarks at 
the Safety Symposium on May 7? I know that Hagan is out all next week. I’m attaching the 
agenda, and can walk you through how I think that part of the afternoon will work. Maybe 15 
minutes would do it?

I can’t recall when you are leaving but I want to be sure to make it happen before you do!

Also Mike needs to get registered (link in Hagan’s letter) and indicate whether he will go to the 
dinner Tuesday night.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

SB GT&S 0022990
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Irdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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